ADULTS SS CLASSES COMBINE 4th SUNDAY
We will be resuming this combined class starting on May 22nd.  Then the 4th Sunday of each month will be combined.  All adults are invited!  We will be meeting in the Upstairs Adult Classroom with Pastor Jeff leading Sunday School.

ANNUAL CONFERENCE JUNE 1 – 3
Annual Conference for the first time in three years will be held in person at the Hershey Lodge and Convention Center June 1, 2 and 3 this year.  Gloria Diehl is our lay delegate and will represent us at the meetings.  Please pray for Gloria, for all of the delegates and our Bishops as they preside over the sessions.  Since 1964 when Bill first attended Conference Sessions in our Conference, he will not be there in person; however, he expects to be observing on-line during the sessions.

FOOD TRUCK PARTY VBS 2022
Save the dates of June 13 to 17 from 8:45 AM to 11:00 AM for our Annual Vacation Bible School.  You can pre-register now at www.SnydersUMC.org.  Simply press on the VBS icon on the Home Page.  This is a wonderful outreach sponsored jointly by Snyder’s, Roseglen and Dellville Churches.

2022 CAMP & RETREAT MINISTRY
SUSQUEHANNA CONFERENCE UMC
You can now register for Summer Camping in our Annual Conference.  Online registration at SUSUMCAMPS.ORG.  The brochure with paper registration and medical forms is also available.

COFFEE TIME BEFORE WORSHIP
All adults are invited to meet downstairs to enjoy coffee and fellowship from 8:30 am to 8:50 am every Sunday. 

USED CARDS WANTED
Bev is collecting card fronts from used Christmas and Birthday Cards.  If you are throwing them away just cut off the front of the cards where the pictures/writing is for Bev.  This is a mission for St Jude Children’s Hospital

WOMEN COLLECTING
Paula Beaston and the Women’s Ministry are collecting sanitary napkins and pads for Downtown Daily Bread, a homeless service in Harrisburg.  Please place items in the Pink waste basket by the water fountain.

"LET US NOT GIVE UP......!"
"Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for He who promised is faithful. And let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds.  Let us not give up meeting together, as some are in the habit of doing, but let us encourage one another - and all the more as you see the Day approaching."                                                                    Hebrews 10: 23 - 25 NIV

PASTOR BILL & LINDA VACATION PLANNED
Bill & Linda haven’t taken vacation time since prior to COVID-19 and now they are going to be away visiting with their daughter, son in law and grandchildren and spouse in Wilmington NC.  They are leaving Monday morning May 16th and will return on Friday June 10th.  Their grandson will be going into the Army as well as finishing his studies at the Cape Fear Community College and they want to spend some time with the entire family.  Jeff will be preaching on Sunday May 22nd, May 29th and June 5th during their absence.  Please pray for traveling mercies and their extended time of rest and relaxation with their family.

PENTECOST SUNDAY JUNE 5TH 
Pentecost, known as the birthday of the church is Sunday June 5th.  The color is red and all are asked to wear as much red as possible.  Holy Communion will be observed.  In addition, all are asked to bring as many as possible Red Geraniums or any Red Flowered plants that will be planted around the church so that we can enjoy the beauty of the flowers during the summer and fall season.  Bring your Red Flowered Plants and place them in front of the Altar Railing to help decorate our church on this special Sunday.

SPECIAL FATHER’S DAY SERVICE
Paula Beaston and the Worship Committee have planned a special Father’s Day Service for June 19th.  Details will be announced in the bulletin.  When Paula asks you to help with this special service, please respond with Yes, I am pleased to help!

THE CLASSROOM PAINTING PROJECT
Believe it or not, Linda Morrow and Linda Pipp have been painting the Biblical Story in the classroom off the kitchen since 2015 {yes, the project was delayed for two years plus during the COVID-19 pandemic.}  They are nearing completion of the project and then there will be a great time of celebration inviting all the children who have been in that class over the years to help complete the painting.  Children and their families should expect an invitation letter in the mail in about a month, I think.  When the project is completed and the celebration happened, then Diana plans to use that room as a classroom for children.  Watch for details to be announced by the two Linda’s soon!!!!  What a beautiful project as a labor of love that this has been!

USED EYE GLASSES COLLECTED
The Ickesburg Lions Club project is on-going, and you can bring those used eyeglasses and place them in the box provided in the Narthex. 

II CHRONICLES 7:14 NRSV
“If my people who are called by my name humble themselves, pray, seek my face, and turn from their wicked ways, then I will hear from heaven, and will forgive their sin and heal their land.”
